
 

 

 

 

26/01/2022 

 

Waste Acceptance Letter for Hegarty 

 

➢ FAO: Garreth Brennan 

➢ Project Address: KN Circet, Crag Ave, Dublin 22 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Greyhound Recycling Group wish to confirm we will be collecting all skip waste generated 

on the Hegarty Site @ KN Circet, Crag Ave, Dublin 22 

 

Greyhound collect all skips under our Dublin City Council Skip operators Licence (No 16). 

The waste is then transferred to our licensed waste facility at Cragg Ave, Clondalkin, 

Dublin 22(W0205-01). The waste is then processed and separated into different 

recoverable waste streams. Greyhound are a ZERO landfill company who in 2020 as the 

AER report for the EPA recovered/recycled 98% of the waste collected with 2% of this 

going to ADC cover. 

 

If you have any further questions please feel free to call me on 0867802215 

Garreth Ritchie 

General Manager 

Greyhound Recycling Group 

Cragg Ave 

Clondalkin Industrial Estate 

Dublin 22 


